
From: Robin Crotty
To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: 4th St closure
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:19:31 AM

From: Tim Nelson

Date: July 24, 2020 at 4:38:36 PM MDT
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th St closure

﻿
Dear Neil & city council members,
 
Please. Enough already. Closing down a street to make it a pedestrian only street is not
a bad idea. The location you've chosen is awful. Not only is there a great place to sit
that already exits (town square) but the pedestrian street in front of a grocery store
makes no sense. Do it in front of retail stores or restaurants. Or don't do it at all. 
Best
Tim Nelson
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